
 

Important Dates  

November 1st - Tuition is always due 
on the first of every month, even on 
weekends.   

November 2nd: Early Release Day. If 
you need care, please remember to sign 
up.  Register by 10/19 

November 19th-21rd: Thanksgiving 
break. Full day at Bear Creek K-8 (9601 
W Dartmouth Ave, Lakewood 80226). 
If you need care please remember to sign 
up by 11/5. Please send a lunch with your 
child.  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Starting this month, we are 

allowing kids to use personal 

electronics only on Friday 

afternoons for games and 

music. Only the child who 

brought the electronic may 

view it. Personal electronics are 

permitted at all times for 

homework! Any child not 

following this policy will receive 

one reminder and then we will 

confiscate the electronic until 

pick-up.  

  

 

Did you know there are benefits to 
having your child enrolled in after-
school care? Here are just a few.  

1. Regular schedule and activity is 
maintained as kids are provided 
with different types activities at 
the same time each day.  

2. Where kids get to spend time 
around one another in a 
supervised, structure and safe 
environment. Kids learn how to 
problem-solve, share and 
otherwise play and learn well 
together while their minds are still 
growing and personalities still 
emerging.  

3. Child Care provides an 
opportunity for children to see 
other adults as mentors and 
authority figures able to provide 
them positive guidance. 

4. An extensive study by the U.S 
National Institutes of Health has 
found young children have higher 
cognitive academic achievement 
scores as teenagers if they have 
spent in high-quality after-care as 
young children.  

 

Voting? 

As a resource for families we have 

placed the Jeffco ballot initiative 

book highlighting 5A, 5B & 

Amendment 73 at the family center.   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

Contacts  

Site Manager  

Seena Karki  

303.519.3735 

Seena.karki@rrcc.edu 

Accounting  

303.914.6506 

sacc@rrcc.edu  

rrcc.edu/School-age-
childcare 

Program Manager  

Sarah Espinoza 

303.914.6452 

Sarah.espinoza@rrcc.edu 

Program 
Administrator  

Lizz Phelps 

Liz.phelps@rrcc.edu  

 

 

 

 

Bryden Bullington, Lily Sefton, and Clayton Lawrence  

We had our Jr. Staff interview one of our 

kindergartener. 

  

Q: If you could be any super hero what would it be?  

A:  Superman 

Q: What is your favorite cartoon?  

A: Captain hook.  

Q: What is your favorite part about kindergarten?  

A: Coloring  

Q: If you could be any animal, what would it be and why?  

A: Elephant because they like to stomp.  

Interviewer: Clayton Lawrence and Lily Sefton 

Interviewee: Bryden  
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